## Principal's Advisory Committee (PAC) Minutes 9/19/24 @ 7pm

<u>The PAC members present</u>: Ms. Julene Williams (Current PTSA President), Ms. Charlene Holder (Title I Parent Facilitator), Pastor Jeff Davis (Community Member – Mt. Pisgah Baptist Church).

PAC Council members discussed in details the items mentioned for the upcoming 2024 Homecoming & SAT Prep Class. All members agreed that they wanted to look into supporting the idea of renting or purchasing a 360 video booth. Members also agree that this would be a great way to fundraise for the school and that providing an after school concessions may also be of benefit to the students. Noise maker items for purchase at the homecoming game were also discussed and members agreed that this was not a bad way to fundraise for the school. Pastor Jeff Davis mentioned that there may be a GHSA rule against certain noise makers that will need to be researched. The Council also said they would table to decision to help provide meals for the SAT Prep class and asked for PTSA to make the final decision on this measure. The meeting concluded at 8:00pm.